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QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER 

One of the things we are most proud of at Christianna Foundation is the trust and ongoing strong community 

relations we have built over the years. This has taken time and a continued commitment to stay with the 

schools we support, maintaining and improving services over the years. This year we have begun a built       

library renovation project.  

We first built the Elizabeth Adesola Akinjide Memorial Library at Elekuro High School in Ibadan in 2016 and 

the library soon became an important part of school reading culture. After 7-years of continued use a heavy 

rain storm did serious damage to the library ceiling and it required major works to make it safe again. We    

began work in July of this year and did a complete overhaul to restore the library from rain damage. Tables 

and chairs were fixed. Window frames and louvres were changed. Both the floor and the ceiling were fully   

restored and the library got a bright new coat of paint. 

Second on our renovation list was the Omonike Akinjide Memorial Library at St. John’s Primary School 1&2    

in Aremo, which we first built in 2018. Major works to restore the flooring were undertaken, library furniture 

was fixed and we finished with a vibrant coat of paint. 

Library renovation works will continue throughout 2023. 

Book Box Library Club continued with its operations and distributed Reading Made Easy Book 2A                                   

to accompany the worksheets that had gone out in March. 


